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Environmental Officers Attend Exe Estuary Winter Forum 

 
Environment officers attended the Exe Estuary Winter Form at County Hall, Exeter.  
 

 
 
The Exe Estuary Management Partnership holds two for a year (a winter and summer forum). 
The forum meetings enable discussions and provide information on topical Exe Estuary 
issues. 
 
The winter forum provides a formal opportunity to inform local residents and stakeholders on 
the latest management of the Exe.  D&S IFCA attends these forums in order to share 
information regarding any fishery management on the Exe and answer any questions the local 
communities may have. The meeting which was held on 4th February was well attended and 
included presentations on the local flood defence schemes, pacific oyster project being run by 
the Exe Management Partnership, and a trial of a mixed shellfishery at Lympstone. 
 
D&S IFCA attends various estuary fora in order to engage with local stakeholders. These 
include: Yealm; Kingsbridge-Salcombe; Dart, Avon and Plymouth Sound (TECF). 
 
Interested in our Environment & Research Work? 
 
If you’re interested in our Environment and Research work, you can find some informative 
information in the D&S IFCA Environment & Research website display pages 
 
If you are not a permit holder but would still like to be included in future consultations contact 
D&S IFCA.  

There is also a large collection of reports and published information in Section H of our website 
Resource Library. 

https://www.devonandsevernifca.gov.uk/Environment-and-Research
https://www.devonandsevernifca.gov.uk/Resource-library/H-Environment-and-Research
https://www.devonandsevernifca.gov.uk/Resource-library/H-Environment-and-Research

